UPDATE FROM THE JUDGES OFFICE

EARLY VOTING FOR GENERAL ELECTION AND
SCHOOL BOARD ELECTION

October 8, 2020

Early voting starts Tuesday, October 13, 2020 through October
30, 2020. Voting time each day will be from 8:30am to 12 PM and 1
PM to 4:00pm. | éncourage every registered voter that can early vote,
please do so. With this being a Presidential Election, the November
3", 2020 election day will be busy. We will also have safety protocols
in place. You can enter on the lower west door of the Courthouse. We
are not required to take temps but you will be required to wear face
covering per Governor’s executive GA-29 order. If you do not have a
face covering, we will provide you with one, so please do not let that
discourage you from voting. If you have underlying health conditions
and cannot wear a face covering, you will still be given the
opportunity to vote.

Hand sanitizer will be available at the door. We will also have chairs
in the hallway social distanced apart if there is a waiting period. We
are taking all safety precautions possible to protect each of you, the
citizens of Foard County. Your safety is our biggest concern with this
Covid-19 virus. Please, come vote and stay safe. If you have any
concerns on voting, please contact my office at 940-684-1424 or my
Clerks office-940-684-1365,

Respectfully,

Foard County Judge and Commissioners



